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Registered office c/o St Edmund’s School, Church Road, Laverstock, Salisbury, SP1 1RD 

 
 

 
Monday, 26th April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your families well rested after the Easter break.  

We are writing to advise you of an additional half-day school closure, which will take place 
on Friday, 21st May 2021.   

Due to the cancellation this year of formal examinations for students in Years 11 and 13, teachers 
are required to award grades to students based on a range of work and assessments completed by 
them throughout their courses. This process will take a substantial amount of time and as I am sure 
you appreciate must be completed accurately. 

This closure is therefore necessary in order for teachers to have an extended moderation session, 
so that all students receive fair and consistent grades.  

The school will close at 12:20pm on Friday, 21st May 2021.  The Dining Hall will remain open to 
allow those children wishing to purchase lunch to do so before they leave the Academy.   

Arrangements have been made for the Tourist Coach (Blue) to collect at this earlier time and the 
school minibuses will also leave at 12:20pm. Unfortunately, the Real Coach can only pick up at 
3:00pm.   

For those students who cannot get home on the day, we will provide a safe and supervised space 
for students to enable them to stay in the Academy until the end of the school day. 

Warm Regards 

 

Nicola Bull       Jennifer Moore 
MLP Director of Education     Headteacher  
 
 

 


